


Chairman Gene Neidermyer called the September 14, 2023 meeting of the Western Heights Water Authority to order at 6:00 p.m.  Present were Gene Neidermyer, Jim Leonard, Tom Plitt, and Bruce Martin. Also present were Noah Zimmerman (Operator), Dan Becker (Engineer) and William Cassidy (Solicitor).

Jim made a motion to approve the August 10, 2023 minutes.  Bruce seconded the motion and all voted yes.

Jim made a motion approving Spencer Beck’s wage increase of Two Dollars and Seventeen Cents ($2.17) per hour due to receiving his sewer license.  Bruce seconded the motion and all voted yes.

Noah reported that the Water Meter Project is underway.  Each meter is currently different and after they have completed their work, the plumbing will all be the same at each property.  The Operators will be testing all the laterals to locate any water loss.

The delinquent accounts were reviewed in the amount of $1,082.32.

The August revenue was $879.81.

Bruce made a motion to approve the disbursements of checks #4806 - #4818 in the amount of
$7,268.69.  Jim seconded the motion and all voted yes.

Meeting adjourned at 6:16 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Joy M Oberholtzer
Appointed Secretary/Treasurer



